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BULLETIN NO.  24/25-002  DATE:  19 Aug 24 

 
TO: All ISR Drag Race Affiliates 

 
SUBJECT:  Pro 55 drivers are required to conform to Pro 

Mod Rider Safety Requirements 
 

      Pro 55 class participants: 
 
 This is to inform you that two items for driver protection and safety 
 have been incorrectly published. 
 

1. Pro 55 class participants, Leather driver one- or two-piece leather 
suits are NOT required for competition.  Regular driver protection 
apparel is required. Approved helmets, upper body protection, eye 
protection, boots, and all standard safety garments are required. 

 
2. Parachutes and parachute deployment devices are NOT required for 

Pro 55 race vehicles. 
 Pro 55 class sleds have not exceeded the 150 MPH parameter for 
 required use.  
 
 If the 150 MPH threshold is exceeded in upcoming events, ISR will 
 post notice  of the required changes, and the timeframe for 
 compliance. 
 
 Pro 55 drivers are required to conform to Pro Mod Rider Safety 
 Requirements  as specified in the ISR rule book.   
 
 
 ISR apologizes for the confusion in the above stated matters. 
 8-19-2024 
 

 
 
 
International Snowmobile Racing, Inc. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


